TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION



JOSH COLLE CHAIR MAUREEN ADAMSON VICE-CHAIR ANDY BYFORD CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER JOHN CAMPBELL
SHELLEY CARROLL
VINCENT CRISANTI
NICK DI DONATO
GLENN DE BAEREMAKER

ALAN HEISEY JOE MIHEVC DENZIL MINNAN-WONG ANJU VIRMANI



May 29, 2015

Ms. Ulli Watkiss City Clerk Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Ms. Watkiss:

At its meeting on Wednesday, May 27, 2015 the TTC Board considered the attached report entitled, "Pricewaterhouse Coopers LLP Audit Results Report on the Toronto Transit Commission Consolidated Financial Statements for the Year Ended December 31, 2014".

The TTC Board took the following action:

- 1. Received the report; and
- 2. Approved forwarding a copy of the report to the City Clerk for appropriate handling.

The foregoing is submitted for your further handling.

Sincerely,

Vincent Rodo
Chief Financial &
Administration Officer

1-11 Attachment



